
 September Monthly Report from Your School Trustee
 
Hello again to Principals and Parent Councils
 
Welcome back to a regular school year (hopefully) and  I hope you had a good summer and are enjoying our good fall weather.
 
Work for the school board began mid August with planning the school year. Additional funds were added to the budget for student health projects. As well as funds to help students make up the learning gaps.
 
I hope you have the committee of School Council‘s first meeting on October 5 at 6 PM on your schedule so that you can attend to get full updates from administration in Trustees. Free pizza will be served.
 
This year the board has decided to do membership in the Alberta school council Association by request. The board will still fund memberships but you need to let us know by September 30 if you wish to be a member this year. Send an email to Corrie Fletcher at corrie.fletcher@eips.ca. Also see the ASCA website at albertaschoolcouncils.ca for information.
 
You can contact me directly by email - don.irwin@eips.ca or my cell phone 587 986 3900 with questions or suggestions
 
Working for and with you for a great school year.
 
Don IrwinTrustee - Sherwood Park

